
Open Doors 
Russian Scholarship Project Association "Global Universities"

International Olympiad Open Doors: Russian Scholarship Project invites graduates interested in free University tuition at the best Russian Master`s programs.  
The application deadline is 31st of January.

There is the second year of supporting by the Ministry of Education and Science of Russia and Federal Agency for the Commonwealth of Independent States, Compatriots Living Abroad, and International Cultural Cooperation of the “International Open Doors Olympiad». The project is organized by the Association "Global Universities".

I.M. Sechenov First Moscow State Medical University supports the following programs of education:
"Biology"
"Philology and Linguistics"
"Business and Management"

Every foreign citizen who has a Bachelor's degree or who graduates from Bachelor program at 2019 year, can participate in the Olympiad. All stages of this process are  performed online.

More than 8.5 thousand graduates from 160 countries took part in the Olympiad 2017-2018. 
94 participants from 31 countries became winners and Prize- winners. 

For winners and Prize -winners of the Olympiad 2018-2019, more than 300 places are provided for tuition-free Master`s programs of Russian universities in following profiles: Biology, Computer Science, Mathematics, Business and Management, Political Science, Psychology, Physics, Philology and Linguistics, Chemistry, Economics.

To take part at the Olympiad «Open Doors: Russian Scholarship Project» you have to register at the following link: od.globaluni.ru. 

Registration is open from the 1st of November 2018. 




关于2019年俄罗斯联邦“Open Door”赴俄留学奖学金申请项目的通知

为进一步吸引国外优秀本科毕业生赴俄攻读硕士学位，俄罗斯联邦教育科学部等机构联合启动了“Open Door”赴俄留学生奖学金项目，为申请俄罗斯部分高校硕士学位的学生免除学费，具体措施由“Global University”机构实施。
本项目提供俄罗斯80多所城市近500所高校的专业申请，其中包括21所俄罗斯知名大学的多个重点学科。今年，莫斯科国立谢东诺夫第一医科大学（I.M. Sechenov First Moscow State Medical University）提供生物学、语言学和工商管理科目的申请。
[bookmark: _GoBack]2019年项目申请已于2018年11月开始，截止到2019年1月31日，详情请参考附件及“Open Door”官方网址( od.globaluni.ru) ，有意者可自行在官网申请。
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